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 TO:  All Community Care Plan – BCG and BRHPC Providers  
 

DATE:    December 4, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: BCG & BRHPC Plan Terminations 

 

 
 
Please be advised that effective January 1, 2021, Community Care Plan (CCP) will terminate the BCG 
(Broward County Government) and BRHPC (Broward Regional Health and Planning Council) plans. 
 
As we prepare for the transition, please contact our Provider Operations Hotline at 855-819-9506 should 
you have any questions. Thank you in advance for your continued participation in the Community Care 
Plan network. 
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